
I wish to be heard at all Open Floor Hearings (OFH) and especially any Hearings dedicated to Battery 
Safety. The need for an ISH on Battery Safety has already been raised in my PDC-011 and it is not 
clear whether and if so when this will be scheduled. If dates set for OFHs are used for this then I wish 
to notify my desire to be heard. 


